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OSH ALERT  2017-10 [22 November 2017]              
 
OSHA Electronic Reporting Of Employer’s 
Injury-Illness Records Deadline Extended 

 
 
 
The ILA-USMX Joint Safety Committee provides this OSH Alert, as a 
supplement to OSH Alert 2017-09 dated 01 November 2017. 
 
In next Friday’s FEDERAL REGISTER, OSHA is expected to publish a notice 
that will yet again extend the compliance date for the electronic submission 
of injury and illness records from 01 December 2017 to 15 December 2017. 
 
To the extent that this prospective compliance date extension is helpful, 
Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Employers are reminded that for this submission, only the data appearing 
within 2016’s OSHA Form 300A is required to be electronically submitted to 
the agency.  
 
The secure website for such submissions may be found via this link: 
 
https://www.osha.gov/injuryreporting/index.html 
 
For those wishing to review a copy of Friday’s anticipated FEDERAL 
REGISTER notice, this link may be helpful: 
 
https://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2017-11-24/pdf/2017-25392.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


